
What Every PPT Chairperson 
Should Know

Fridays: November 20, 2015, December 18, 2015 
and January 22, 2016

8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
SERC, Middletown

The PPT chairperson works as part of the team to develop IEPs for students with disabilities that provide 
access and opportunities for meaningful participation and progress in the general education curriculum. 
Within schools, the PPT chairperson should ensure that the compliance requirements of the PPT process are 
met, that assessment data and goals and objectives are directly linked to the general education curriculum, 
and that placement decision-making occurs after the goals and objectives are developed.

Participants in this professional learning activity will receive an overview of the rationale for the legal 
requirements of an IEP; develop in-depth knowledge about the PPT process and how it is to be properly 
documented; examine quality and compliance indicators of the components of the PPT process; learn how 
to foster culturally relevant family engagement; and examine/practice strategies for dealing with challenging 
situations at PPT meetings.

For more information about the Leadership Initiative at SERC, please contact Stephen Proffitt, Consultant, at 
(860) 632-1485, ext. 322 or at proffitt@ctserc.org. To be placed on the mailing list for the Leadership Forums, 
please contact Ashley Coleman, Education Services Specialist, at (860) 632-1485, ext. 295 or at acoleman@
ctserc.org.

REGISTER HERE:                                       
https://16-15-084.eventbrite.com 
Registration fee: $100 per person


